

Urimbirra Wildlife Park Excursion Rooms 10, 11 and 12

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

On Tuesday 11th December Rooms 10, 11 and 12 will be holding our end of year excursion at Urimbirra Wildlife Park and having lunch at the beachside playground in Victor Harbor.

We will travel with Link SA buses, departing school at 9.20 am. We are aiming to enter the wildlife park at 9.50am where we will have a snack / fruit and then enjoy time looking at the animals. We will leave the park at 12.15pm and continue on to Victor Harbor where we will have lunch at Warland Reserve playground (the playground next to where the horse drawn trams depart for Granite Island). We will leave the playground at approximately 1.45pm so that we return to school by 2.30pm. (These times may be adjusted on the day depending on the weather.)

The cost for the excursion is \$15 per child (park entrance fee is \$5 and transport cost is \$10 per child). Parents are welcome to join us on our final excursion for the year and help supervise children. In order for the excursion to go ahead we need 3-4 helpers per class, ideally with a current DCSI clearance and RAN training. The park has generously offered to admit parents for \$5, but you will need to inform the staff at the entrance that you are with the McLaren Vale Primary School group, (children younger than 3 are free and pre-schoolers are \$5).

Student Requirements:

- Snack/fruit, lunch and drinks in named disposable packaging where possible
- Small back pack
- Appropriate clothing eg school uniform, hat (named), sturdy shoes, rain jacket (if necessary)
- Medical needs eg asthma puffer

Kind regards,		
Matt Millar (Acting Deputy Principa	l) and Room 10, 11 and 12 teachers	
Please fill in and return with consen	at form and payment. Thank you.	
Parent Helpers		
I	parent/caregiver of	(Room) wish / do not
wish to attend the Urimhirra excurs	ion and help supervise the excursion	

